
 
 
September 20, 2010 
 
Ms. Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire  03301 
 

Re:       Docket No. DE 09-067,  
Complaint of Clean Power Development, LLC 

 Against Public Service of New Hampshire  
 
 

Dear Secretary Howland: 
 
Pursuant to the Commission’s Secretarial letter dated August 17, 2010, Public Service Company of 
New Hampshire (“PSNH”) hereby submits its supplemental memorandum of law in the above-
captioned docket.  Per Rule Puc 203.02, PSNH hereby submits seven copies of its Legal 
Memorandum.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
       Robert A. Bersak 

Assistant Secretary and  
   Assistant General Counsel 
 

 
 
cc:  Service List 

 

Public Service  
of New Hampshire 

780 N. Commercial Street, Manchester, NH 03101 
 
Public Service Company of New Hampshire 
P. O. Box 330 
Manchester, NH 03105-0330 
(603) 634-3355 
(603) 634-2438 

bersara@psnh.com 

 
A  Northeast Utilities Company 
 
Robert A. Bersak 
Assistant Secretary and  
Assistant General Counsel 




